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         DIARY DATES
SUMMER TERM

June 6th
Outdoor learning day
June 11th
"Move up" afternoon - September 2025 classes
June 12th-13th
Pioneer residential visit Year 3 / Year 4
June 13th
Cound Kwik Cricket tournament Y5/Y6
June 23rd
FOBS whole school trip
June 26th
Hereford Cathedral service Y6 leavers 
June 29th
FOBS Summer Fete
July 1st
Sports Day (1:30pm)
July 2nd - 4th
Arthog outreach residential visit Year 5 / Year 6
July 8th 
Sports Day (reserve date)
July 10th 
FOBS Disco 3:20pm
July 10th **NEW DATE**
Final "Well Done" Assembly
July 11th
Outdoor learning day
July 17th
End-of-year performance 6-7:30pm
July 18th 
LAST DAY OF TERM
Year 6 leavers presentations 2:15pm - please join us to 
wish our Year 6 pupils well

AUTUMN TERM

September 1st-2nd
Training days for school staff - pupils not in school
September 3rd
Pupils back in school

This half term's Christian value is:

Truthfulness

               Ms M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Brockton and Church Preen Primary Schools

But the seed falling on good soil refers to 
someone who hears the word and 
understands it. This is the one who 
produces a crop, yielding a hundred, 
sixty or thirty times what was sown.
Matthew 13:23

Welcome Mrs Noblet and Miss  Blount who are now running our After 
School Club. They have an exciting programme of activities planned 
for this half term - please have a look on page 3 and see whether your 
child would like to attend next week. The after school provision is now 
offered in two sessions, Session 1 from 3:20-4:20pm (which will 
include a sports or other activity) or Session 1 + Session 2 
(3:20-5:45pm) where children staying later will be offered a free choice 
activity plus a snack in the second session. 

Thank you to Shrewsbury School for hosting a "Darwin Day" for our 
Year 5 and Year 6 pupils - such a fantastic opportunity for our children.

We are looking forward to our forthcoming residential trips for Red 
Kites pupils - keep an eye on your emails for communications about 
these. 



School Meals





Red Kites
Y5/6 had a wonderful time at Shrewsbury School learning about Evolution and Charles 
Darwin before half term. We learnt all about the Voyage of the Beagle and Why big animals 
are rare. Teachers at the school commented on how polite and well-mannered they were-Well 
done!

This week we have started looking at the life of Charles Darwin and the Y6s are starting their 
own individual project about his life.

We welcomed Miss Benbow on Tuesday to discuss the story of the Road to Emmaus.

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in every day as these days may change at short 
notice and we may need to go outside for other areas of the curriculum. 

PE Days Monday and Tuesday.

Also, please can you make sure your child brings a labelled water bottle in with them each 
day as the weather is getting warmer.

Thank you 



We've had a fun few weeks at Little 
Minnows, with our own VE Day Tea Party, a 
week at the seaside and looking at all things 
Summer.

We're around every Friday in term time 
9.30-11am in the school hall. Everyone is 
welcome, £2.50 per family.

Parents/carers remain present and 
responsible for their children throughout. 

Do call in and join us!

Term Time Fridays
9:30-11:30am
School Hall








